
www.actfortransit.org               Questions? Contact Cindy Snow at admin@actfortransit.org 

The Action Committee for Transit invites you to a 
 
 

COMMUNITY FORUM ON  
 

PEDESTRIAN ISSUES IN THE UPCOUNTY 
 
 
 

 
 
 

2-4 pm  
Saturday, January 26, 2013  

Germantown Public Library meeting room 
 
 

Speaker: Barbara McCann, National Complete Streets Coalition 
 

• Where do you think the problems are? 

• How would you fix the problems?  

• How can we make walking safe, comfortable, and convenient 
in the Upcounty? 

 
 
 
 

Children are welcome, but no child care will be provided. 


